
Greetings	from	the	
Family-Based	Justice	Center

We	 are	 excited	 to	 see	 our	 community
grow	 since	 the	 launch	 of	 our	 website.
Please	 reach	 out	 to	 us	 if	 you	 have	 any
current	research,	articles,	or	reports	that
are	 relevant	 to	 family-based	 justice
programs	 or	 children	 impacted	 by
parental	incarceration.	
	
November	 is	 Native	 American	 Heritage
Month.	Below	we	share	some	 resources
that	highlight	inequities	tribes	and	tribal
members	face	within	the	criminal	justice
system.	
	
Article:	 Native	 Americans	 are	 the
unseen	 victims	 of	 a	 broken	 US	 justice
system

Report:	The	U.S.	criminal	 justice	system
disproportionately	 hurts	 Native	 people:
the	data,	visualized

Podcast:	This	Land	

Documentary:	Tribal	Justice

In	the	news

Indian	Child	Welfare	Act
Family-based	 justice
programs	 sometimes	 have	 a
direct	 link	 to	 dependency
courts.	 This	 month,	 in
considering	 Haaland	 v.
Brackeen,	 the	Supreme	Court
is	 deciding	 on	 the
constitutionality	 of	 the	 Indian
Child	 Welfare	 Act	 (ICWA).

Caring	for	Children	of
Incarcerated	Parents

A	 new	 article,	 “Caring	 for
Children	 of	 Incarcerated
Parents,”	 has	 been	 published
in	 Pediatrics	 in	 Review.	 Read
about	the	recommendations:
	
	
	
	

https://familybasedjusticecenter.org/
https://familybasedjusticecenter.org/contact.html
https://qz.com/392342/native-americans-are-the-unseen-victims-of-a-broken-us-justice-system
https://www.prisonpolicy.org/blog/2021/10/08/indigenouspeoplesday/
https://crooked.com/podcast-series/this-land/
https://makepeace.vhx.tv/products/tribal-justice


Learn	 more	 about	 the	 case
and	the	arguments:
	

Read	More

Read	More

OJJDP	Updates:
The	office	of	Juvenile	Justice	and
Delinquency	Prevention	is	also
highlighting	Native	American
Heritage	Month	with	a	wealth	of
resources	found	below.
	

Visit	the	OJJDP	Tribal	Youth
Resource	Center website.
	
Access	resources	from
OJJDP’s	Tribal	Consultation
webpage.		
	
Follow	OJJDP	on	Twitter	and
Facebook.

We	 thank	 you	 for	 staying	 up-to-date	 as	 we	 develop	 our	 newly
created	 Family-Based	 Justice	 Center.	 Don’t	 forget	 to	 retweet
@FBJCenter	and	forward	this	newsletter	to	your	contacts.	

Was	 this	 email	 forwarded	 to	 you?	 Sign	 up	 yourself	 at
bit.ly/FBJCnews.

Family-Based	Justice	Center
New	York	University,	Marron	Institute

370	Jay	St.,12th	Floor
Brooklyn,	NY	11201	

This	email	was	sent	to	{{	contact.EMAIL	}}You	received	this	email	because
you	are	registered	with	Family-Based	Justice	Center

	
Unsubscribe	here

This	newsletter	is	funded	in	whole	or	in	part	through	a	grant	from	the	Office	of	Juvenile	Justice	and
Delinquency	Prevention,	Office	of	Justice	Programs,	U.S.	Department	of	Justice.	Neither	the	U.S.	Department
of	Justice	nor	any	of	its	components	operate,	control,	are	responsible	for,	or	necessarily	endorse,	this
information	(including,	without	limitation,	its	content,	policies,	and	any	services	or	tools	provided).

©	2022	Family-Based	Justice	Center

https://indiancountrytoday.com/news/indigenous-people-flock-to-dc-for-icwa-hearing
https://publications.aap.org/pediatricsinreview/article-abstract/43/11/631/189751/Caring-for-Children-of-Incarcerated-Parents?redirectedFrom=fulltext
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjExMDkuNjY0NDMwODEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy50cmliYWx5b3V0aC5vcmcvd2hhdC13ZS1kby8ifQ.-2DimtFFAcaGTQS7hXyf45NrMf0tRUnLj-5FQwhjobgd-2DE0_s_2184259296_br_147841465155-2Dl&d=DwMFaQ&c=slrrB7dE8n7gBJbeO0g-IQ&r=XIZSEyPhcWj-DKXpGR66ng&m=PWUnAHHXZIJMeFa2LW9nuWLj9WzY36holIUNcQwy5Xr_yufjb_F3bsU1nRccNMc9&s=0cWU8GQxeFTv_sMTFLSOi10349vo3hphSZ6eAvbq7BU&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjExMDkuNjY0NDMwODEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL29qamRwLm9qcC5nb3YvdHJpYmFsLWNvbnN1bHRhdGlvbj91dG1fc291cmNlPWdvdmRlbGl2ZXJ5JnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX2NhbXBhaWduPXRyaWJhbCJ9.DRaPvBqsh4rMcaA2q1Jw1yjRRZ0Z78DQtquR6uzKxys_s_2184259296_br_147841465155-2Dl&d=DwMFaQ&c=slrrB7dE8n7gBJbeO0g-IQ&r=XIZSEyPhcWj-DKXpGR66ng&m=PWUnAHHXZIJMeFa2LW9nuWLj9WzY36holIUNcQwy5Xr_yufjb_F3bsU1nRccNMc9&s=J_515qAmYRRvGxCQqH0e9_XvaIRx1MUqijhXVP3jMsM&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjExMDkuNjY0NDMwODEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3R3aXR0ZXIuY29tL09KUE9KSkRQIn0.bgszmCabUR7fthr2AooZ4HzGFc9v-2DsT7ry5ORjMCFm4_s_2184259296_br_147841465155-2Dl&d=DwMFaQ&c=slrrB7dE8n7gBJbeO0g-IQ&r=XIZSEyPhcWj-DKXpGR66ng&m=PWUnAHHXZIJMeFa2LW9nuWLj9WzY36holIUNcQwy5Xr_yufjb_F3bsU1nRccNMc9&s=92M-P5T8QLeoJaNkZBCSo9-1E7hOdM8l1rpWwVUHaLs&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTUsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjExMDkuNjY0NDMwODEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5mYWNlYm9vay5jb20vT0pQT0pKRFAvIn0.Hj2N6RmiVPlHbdBsuSY02jJ5LhSUYBkpOGEb2jFipPE_s_2184259296_br_147841465155-2Dl&d=DwMFaQ&c=slrrB7dE8n7gBJbeO0g-IQ&r=XIZSEyPhcWj-DKXpGR66ng&m=PWUnAHHXZIJMeFa2LW9nuWLj9WzY36holIUNcQwy5Xr_yufjb_F3bsU1nRccNMc9&s=q620-dinrOaosghkYNO1ZPMYmZsHWkHJN71uW36osqo&e=
https://mobile.twitter.com/FBJCenter
https://bit.ly/FBJCnews
file:///var/www/html/public/%7B%7B%20unsubscribe%20%7D%7D
https://www.sendinblue.com/?utm_source=logo_mailin&utm_campaign=ddd5cc23268c6c7fec6738658bcaab7c&utm_medium=email

